Sheridan Hills Christian School

Summer Math Instructions
2023-2024

Dear SHCS Families,

Summer math assignments, for most classes ,will not be required for the coming school year.
Even though this will be optional, we strongly encourage our students to work this in to their
summer schedule. Students will not have a summer math assessment when they return to
school but summer practice will help keep their math skills fresh for next school year.

You can access math practice at the following websites.

Online practice:
https://www.ixl.com/math

Free worksheets by subject:
https://www.kutasoftware.com/

Students going into AP Calculus will be given their summer math assignment by their teacher.
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